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ALEX CRUZ 

It is with great joy that we have our first short-term missionary from our church! 

Alex is a young man who has had the call from the Lord to share the gospel with 

the youth in other countries. He lost his paternal father when he was only seven 

years old, and that turned him against believing in God as he couldn’t 

understand how a loving God could take his father from him. At the age of 

seventeen, Alex had an encounter with the Lord who filled him with His love 

and told him that He was now his Father. It was the beginning of a wonderful 

relationship and a couple of years later Alex attended various courses with the 

local YWAM in our town where he now works with them. Alex has already 

visited Columbia and next month will go with a team to Spain. He still continues with our church and I am so 

proud of him.   

 

VISIT BY KINGSLEY ARMSTRONG 

The Director of International Gospel Outreach (IGO) in the UK (of whom I am 

a member) visited me this month. It has been a number of years since his 

last visit because of covid restrictions so it was wonderful to see him again.  

The meeting for last year had to be cancelled at the last minute due to covid 

in the house.  Kingsley is an incredibly busy minister and visits many 

countries in the world sharing the Word, so I am grateful for him taking the 

time to visit and encourage me. 

 

EVANGELISM 

I continue to share the importance of personal daily evangelism with our 

church members, and it has been quite challenging for me to preach in 

Spanish. Even after many years in this country, although I speak Spanish 

fairly fluently, preaching in Spanish direct from my heart is difficult.  But 

each time with the help of the Holy Spirit I am improving and I am sure it 

keeps me humble! I just LOVE going shopping, there are so many people 

walking about that I can share Jesus with. 

Jeff Mills Serving the People in Guatemala 



 

KAREN AND PARENTS 

Thank you, my brothers and sisters, who have sent donations, to help purchase medicines for Karen who is 

suffering from leukemia. One day I visited her parent’s “house” and was amazed at how they managed to live 

in such a small one-roomed corrugated-roof house.   They were embarrassed when I entered their house as 

it was almost empty of any furniture, as they had sold their cooker, refrigerator, sofa and other household 

articles to pay for the medicines for Karen.  On top of all these things, the roof had holes in it. Karen was sad 

that day as her rabbit had disappeared, so I bought her a new one. It was worth it to see the smile on her 

face. It is a distraction for her from the continuous pain that she suffers. We don’t know how long Karen is 

expected to live, although her doctor has given her anything from a few weeks to three months, I know God 

can do a miracle, and that is my prayer.   I also took the decision to immediately commence construction of a 

concrete roof for the house before the rainy season commences very soon. If you would like to me purchase 

medicines for Karen and some basic household furniture for her parents Eddy and Anna then you can send 

your donation to one of the addresses below marked “Project Karen.”   Thank you in advance. 

 

 

 

Karen wanted her photo with me!              With her new rabbit.                        Undergoing treatment 

 

 

Work has started to build a cement roof to protect Eddy, Anna and 

Karen from the heavy rainfalls soon to begin. 

 

 

 

 



PRAYERS 

 

1.  For a mission couple to hear the call, to come and join me here.  

2.  My health 

3.  For safety. Guatemala has a great problem with Narcotic gangs. 

4.  Funds needed for “Helps Fund” and “Project Karin.” 

 

 God bless you all 

Jeff Mills 

Globe Mission Missionary 
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UK Donations 

Globe UK 

Bank of Scotland, Sort Code: 80-06-55 

Account Number: 00382152 

Payable to: Globe UK (With a note for Mills)  

Offices: Globe UK, 13 Whinhill, Dunfermline, Fife 

KY11 4YZ, Scotland. 

Tel: 01383-739537 (+44-1383-739537) 

Mail: office@globe-uk.org   www.globe-uk.org 

Our website: 

www.finalharvestministries.net 

 

My email: 

JeffGMills@GMail.com 

 

Donations can be made online by 

Credit/Debit Card or PayPal by 

clicking on www.globe-uk.org 

USA Donations 

Make check out to: 

“Globe Mission International” 

And earmark it: 

“For GE-J Mills, and mail to: 

Globe Missions International 

PO Box 3040, Pensacola 

FL 32516-3040 
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